The Value of Respect

The first week of November is now upon us and through three months of school, there have been a tremendous number of successes for students, faculty, and the district.  We should all be thankful for the job that our students are doing and thankful for our teachers and sponsors for helping them display their talents.  

In November, the district will be focusing on the core value of Respect.  Respect follows the value of Students First that was emphasized in September and the October value of Integrity.  As a district, we are trying to move forward with a dedicated effort in establishing strong values that the students and staff can live by.  Students are recognized with t-shirts by staff when they demonstrate the emphasized values.  Further, a value video is developed each month and watched by students.  We are also involving our high school students with elementary students each month to further discuss and define each value.  Staff members are also recognized with Bison Pins for demonstrating the values.  

We live in a tough and difficult world of social media and accessible information at our fingertips.  We must all make a concentrated effort to respect each other and work to better each other.  Developing a mutual respect amongst staff, students, parents, and community is an important part of providing a quality education to students.  It is important that students and parents respect the position of teacher and the difficult job they do.  Educating the many different types of students is not an easy task, and the constantly changing environment further compounds the difficulty of the task.  We must all respect what teachers do, on a daily basis, for their students.  It is also imperative that teachers respect the students that sit in their classroom and fill the hallways of the school.  Students come from many different walks of life, and teachers need to make a sincere connection with their students and develop a deep understanding of them through respecting where it is they come from.
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I would like to take the opportunity to wish the Central City Football Team the best of luck in their quarter-final playoff game to be held in Wilber on Friday Night.  Their success this season has been fun to watch and they have provided the entire community something to be proud of.  We hope that they can enjoy continued success and that they continue to represent Central City with a positive display of character, competition, and sportsmanship.  GO BISON!!!  
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